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To the Environmental Commuission,

Please pass the Resolution Recommending Inclusion of Natural Features
Sustainability in Ann Arbor City Planning and Development. Also, please forward
passage of this resolution to the City Council. Thank you!

We need to:

-Incorporate the existing Natural Features Master Plan (NFMP) into the
Comprehensive Plan,

-Improve the NFMP so that 1t 1s applied for all types of future land use, not just for
developments that require site plans,

-Modify the A2Zero Carbon Neutrality Plan to include actions that address Natural
Features and biodiversity, for greater sustainability, and

-Retain and enforce existing regulations that protect trees, shrubs and other
vegetation i Historic Districts.

Sincerely,

Iris Gruhl





